From: Baker, Rachel Anna

To: faculty-I@listserv.ecu.edu
Subject: ECU Re-open Plan
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:08:00 PM

Sent on behalf of Jeff Popke, Chair of the Faculty. Please direct any questions to Professor Popke at
popkee@ecu.edu.

Faculty Colleagues,

As you know, ECU’s Return of Pirate Nation Re-opening Plan was released to the campus yesterday.
The Plan has benefitted from the suggestions and concerns that many of you have brought to my
attention in recent weeks, feedback that has been shared with the Administration during weekly
meetings with the Faculty Officers. | want to express my appreciation to you for your continuing
engagement during this uncertain time.

| know that questions will remain, and | encourage you to bring them up during tomorrow’s Town
Hall meeting. For those unable to attend the Town Hall, please feel free to forward your questions
to me or any of the other Faculty Officers and we will ensure that they are passed along. | can also
let you know that Chair-elect Purificacién Martinez and | have established an Ad-Hoc Faculty Senate
Taskforce on Instruction to develop guidance and sample syllabus language around a range of issues
related to teaching and classroom management. If you have specific questions or suggestions
related to instruction, please feel free to communicate those to me or Puri, and we will share them
with the Taskforce.

Jeff

Jeff Popke

Chair of the Faculty

East Carolina University

Department of Geography, Planning and Environment
Brewster A-222

Greenville, NC 27858

(252) 328-6087
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